
 

 

 

 

 

 

12th December 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As the next part of the English Literature GCSE course, your child will study a 19th Century novel.  All 
students will be studying A Christmas Carol by Charles Dickens. 
 
We will read and study the text over the Spring term, ready for the GCSE examinations in May/June 
2026. We therefore strongly recommend that your child has their own copy of the text so that they 
can annotate it with key information within lessons. It would also be advantageous for their 
independent learning and revision. 
 
The text is available for purchase from various bookshops and online suppliers. However, you are 
able to buy it directly from the school via wisepay, at below the RRP.  
 
 

Edition of A 
Christmas Carol 

Description ISBN Price from School 

CGP  Full text with student-
friendly annotations and 
knowledge organisers. 

9781789089462 £2.85 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J McLeish 
Deputy Director of Learning - English 
 


